Ponhook Trust Report 2013/2014

The Balance of the Ponhook trust was $500,584.00 as of Oct. 17, 2014.
This past year two projects were approved.

$150,000.00 was approved for the Wildcat Community Hall. The hall is nearly
completed. To date $100,000 has been withdrawn from the trust for this project.
The final $50,000 will be withdrawn shorty to pay the final bills as they come in.

Also approved was a basket making workshop. This workshop was held in the
Wildcat Community this past spring. The total amount from the trust was
$5454.90.

Previously approved from the trust was $200,000.00 for the purchase of land in
Shelburne. To date land has not been purchased and this amount remains in the
trust.

The amount available for future projects is approximately $250,584.00.

The Ponhook trust members are Rob Paul, Cherry Whynot, Anne Neil, Andrew
Francis, Mike Paul, Chief Robinson and Charmaine Stevens as Chair.

For more information please contact Charmaine Stevens at (902) 541-0711 or by
email dcstevens@eastlink.ca.



